
We hope you have a wonderful couple of weeks and 
we will see you again on Tuesday 7th January 2025!

Miss Middleton Miss Stewart 

We have had a full on week of Christmas crafts, 
activities, songs, videos and stories.

We hope you like all the crafts your children have 
made for their first Christmas at Maple Ridge.


